
Emma Barnet - FW: Moorebank Recylcing Plant 

  

 
To whom it may concern,  

 
 

I am writing to you to express my disappointment on proposed development of Recycling Plant in Moorebank area. 
After watching the episode on A Current Affair last night I realised how dangerouse the rpopsal is. Thte episode on 

Current Affai really exposed what will happen to our lovely neighborhood if the project was to get approvaed- I am in 
more disbelieve that NSW Government would even take such a toxic project into consideration. If you wish to view for 

yourself please follow the link http://aca.ninemsn.com.au/article/8625573/housing-dream-shattered  
 

We are currently in the process of building at George's Fair and have been saving and dreaming about owing our own 
house for the past ten years. I think no one has the right to destroy our dream that we worked for so hard for for the 

past ten years.  
 

Its absolutely unacceptable to even think about putting a Recycling Plant next to RESIDENTIAL area. All industrial 
projects should be developed outside of the city/outside of residential areas. Government talks a lot about clean 

environment however it contradicts itself when proposals like that are put forward.  
Additional taxes come into light every single day, just to name one carbon tax- yet, NSW Government still reviews 

proposals of building toxic recycling plants next to residential areas. I don't want my kids to have cancer and I am 
sure that will happen if they are to grow up meters away from a recycling plant.  

Alcholo and cigaret taxes go up all the time and people choose to purchase those, I don't wish to breath in dirty air- 

just because someone wanted to make millions of dollars in profit.  
 

 
Should the development go ahead it will result in dust, heavy traffic traveling through George's Fair and Brickmakers 

Drive. I am aware that the development was submitted to the council in 2005 and was rejected then, I am not sure 
why the council would reconsider an application now especially with all residential development that its taking place at 

George's Fair. Residents of George's Fair are looking for quality life away from noise, traffic and pollution. I don't want 
to imaging how much dust and pollution the Recycling Plant will produce. I do understand that certain measures will 

be taken to prevent pollution ( and Yes, I viewed the proposal), etc however it is not enough when the plant is only 
400m away from your home. George's Fair will turn into a rubbish dump that will not be suitable for families to live in 

and bring up kids.  
 

What about property value? Of cause value of four beautiful newly built homes will drop. I feel like we are getting 
ripped off and Government is not doing enough to protect residents and council managed area.  

 
Words can not explain how disspointed we are by the proposal and trust that all concerns will be address and take on 

board.  
 

I look forward to your reply.  
 

P.S. Please consider above letter as an OBJECTION to the proposal from myself and my fiance.  
 

 

 
Regards 

Yulia Shabanova and Vai Sanileva 

 

From:    Yulia Shabanova <yuliashabanova@hotmail.com>
To:

   

<plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>, <emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au>, 

<brad.hazzard@parliament.nsw.gov.au>, <menai@parliament.nsw.gov>, 
<bankstown@parliament.nsw.gov.au>, <easthills@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    3/14/2013 10:59 AM
Subject:   FW: Moorebank Recylcing Plant
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